
September 16, 1997 

Jerry McKnight 
5439 Shookstown Rd. 
Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Mr. McKnight: 

College Park, Maryland 20740-6001 

This is in response to your letter of August 25, 1997, requesting information concerning 
intercepts of Senator John J. McCloy' s telephone conversations believed to be part of the recent 
NSA release. 

I conducted a thorough document by document search of the records of the National Security 
Agency. This search included all documents of the NSA, including those that had been released 
previously. We were able to locate one document that is somewhat responsive to your request. It 
concerns McCloy's doubts about the credibility of the Warren Commission's investigation. We 
were unable to locate any additional items. If you are able to provide us with additional 
information, such as record identification numbers, we will be pleased to conduct and additional 
search of the records. 

Our records indicate that you are entitled to 67 free copies of assassination related records. The 
enclosed copies total 5 pages. Your are now entitled to 62 additional pages in response to future 
requests . 

Please let us know ifwe may be of further assistance. 

Sincerely, 

/'lyLi· . &-twV 
. ONA B '1 CH OLIVER 
Archivist 
Access and FOIA Staff 

Enclosures 

National Archives and Records Administration 


